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Washington Public Power Supply System
A JOINT OPERATING AGENCY

P. O. BOIH 959 3000 GEO, WASHINGTON WAY ITIGHI.ANO, WASHINGTON 99352 PHONE (509) 375 5000

September 15, 1980
G02-80.-1 99

Docket No. 50-397

Hr. R. H. Engl'ken, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

1990 N. California Boulevard
Suite 202 Walnut Creek Plaza
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Dear Nr. Englken:

Subject: WPPSS NUCLEAR PROJECT NO. 2,
RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 80-20

In response to the subject IE Bulletin, please be advised that our
Nuclear Project Number 2 does not use Westinghouse Type W-2 control
switches i n any safety system design.

Approximately one man-day was expended in performing the actions re-
quired by IEB 80-20.

Very truly yours,

bk

D. L. Renberger
Assistant Director, Technology

cc: Office of ISE, Division of ROI--Washington, D.C.
W. Woods, NUS

N. S. Reynolds, DSL
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